
PROFESSOR MARY ANN STENGER is Professor Emerita in Humanities at the University 

of Louisville where she taught Religious Studies and Women’s Studies for 35 years. She taught 

courses in the Humanities Division, beginning in1974. Her courses included Women in 

Religion, World Religions, Eastern Religions, and Comparative Mysticism. She has been a 

Distinguished Honors Faculty Fellow of the University of Louisville and a distinguished Tillich 

scholar.  She was awarded the Red Apple Alumni Award for teaching in 2003 and the University 

Career Service Award in 2012.   

 

Her primary research interests lie in the areas of religious pluralism, feminism, and ethics. She 

is published widely. Her publications include articles on “The Problem of Cross-Cultural 

Criteria of Religious Truths”, “Ultimacy in Relation to Affirmation and Negation: Buddhist and 

Christian Perspective”, “The Problem of Criteria of Religious Truths in the Face of Religious 

Pluralism”, and “Feminist Philosophy of Religion.” 

 

At the American Academy of Religion, her presentations include “The Problem of Criteria of 
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Relationship to Non-Christian Religions: A Comparative Assessment of Tillich and Barth”. She 

also presented a paper on “Revelation: Empowering or Deterring Interfaith Dialogue,” at the 

New Delhi Congress in 1993. She has made a number of other scholarly presentations in the 
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